
Dear Health Committee 

I write to urge you not to press any law supporting abortion - at this time on the grounds of 

disability.  

A disabled child is still a precious human being. I beg you to keep in mind what God’s Moral Law 

teaches: “ Thou shalt love thy neighbour as thyself”.  We all have various disabilities.  But we would 

none of us ask to be aborted or put to death. God is watching all that we do.  We shall all have to 

give an account to God sooner or later for decisions we make which are a breaking of God’s Moral 

Laws.  

Please stand up against such laws as go against God’s laws. Our Lord God has told us very 

clearly:”Thou shalt not kill”.   


